
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Memorandum 

 
DATE:  December 31, 2024  

TO:  Victor Sung  

FROM:  Andrew Petersen, PE  

SUBJECT:  E-20-0052 Puyallup Hampton Inn Addition  

 

Dear Victor;  

 

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide a certification that the drainage conveyance  

system has been installed in compliance with the approved site plans for permit number E-20-

0052 Puyallup Hampton Inn Addition. The project is located within the City of Puyallup at the 

intersection of South Meridian and 15th Avenue SE, Puyallup, WA 98371. Within tax parcels 

7790000024 and 7790000050 consisting of 1.96 acres. The Puyallup Hampton Inn is an 

existing hotel and is bounded by commercial parcels on all sides.  

  

Huitt-Zollars has verified that the drainage conveyance pipes have been installed in compliance  

with the approved site plans for permit number E-20-0052 Puyallup Hampton Inn Addition. The 

photos below show the installed drainage structures.  

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


